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TWGHSs C.Y. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 044/20-21
Revised Arrangement of the First Term Examination (S1 —S5)

5t January 2021
Dear Parents

According to the circular issued by the Education Bureau yesterday (4™ January 2021), schools can arrange
students of any individual level (including Secondary 1 to Secondary 6) to return to schools (either in the
morning or in the afternoon) to attend face-to-face classes or take examinations. As a result, the First
Term Examination for S1 to S5 will be re-scheduled from 19t January 2021 (Tuesday) to 5% February 2021
(Friday). Details of the examination timetable and syllabus will be announced later. Please encourage your
child to work hard so as to get a better result in these few weeks.

Please kindly sign the e-reply slip by 8™ January 2021 (Friday) to the class teacher. Please free feel to
contact the class teacher on 2443 9899 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

P
Chan Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



